
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MEETINGS ARE HELD ONCE A MONTH IN THE LIBRARY AT 3PM 

UPCOMING DATES WILL BE ADVERTISED IN THE NEWSLETTER AND ON OUR 

FACEBOOK PAGE 

CHILDREN ARE ALWAYS WELCOME 

In the last few years alone the P&C have raised funds to purchase  

- 8 New Picnic Tables 

- Cold Water Bubblers 

- 3 New School House Themed Gazebo’s 

- Outdoor Educational Furniture 

Keep posted on what our 2024 goal will be to improve the 

experience for each and every student at OUR school 

Follow us on Facebook 

‘Gin Gin State School P&C’ 

Gin Gin State 

School P & C 

Association 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Just some of the amazing things 
the P&C do: 

Raffles 

School Discos 

Father’s Day Stall 

Mother’s Day Stall 

Catering of School Events 

Management of the Tuckshop 

Canteen for School Concert 

Celebration day free lunch 

Coffee at every Parade 

Colour explosion  

Book Club 

 

It’s a fact, 

children that 

have parents 

that actively 

engage in their 

schooling have 

better 

educational 

outcomes! 

 

Our P&C is only as good as 

the volunteers and helpers 

that we have.  

To continue the amazing 

work our P&C have done 

we require your assistance.  

We are always in need of 

more volunteers. From 

joining the P&C and 

offering feedback during 

meetings to helping run our 

different fundraising 

events, we have 

volunteering jobs big and 

small.  

 

 


